
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 27, 2024 

 

Seniors: graduation tickets are available for purchase through the online school store.  Check your email for 

details.  Caps and gowns orders are due by Thursday, February 29.  See your email for links to order.   

Environmental Club: There will be an Environmental Club meeting in Shupryt’s room, E223, after school on 
Wednesday, February 28. 

Theater:  Do you love the music of Aerosmith, David Bowe, Plain White T’s, or John Legend?  Then come out 

and see SpongeBob the Musical. You don't have to be a SpongeBob fan to enjoy the music of all these 

songwriters and many more.  Yes! They all wrote songs for SpongeBob the musical.  Performances are 

Thursday, February 29, Friday and Saturday, March 1 and 2 at 7pm.  And a special matinee performance 

on March 2nd at 1pm.   

Senior Class Cabinet: Senior Class Cabinet will have a meeting after school on Friday, March 1 in C329. 

Freshmen Play: Attention Freshmen!  This is your opportunity to experience the magical world of the 

theater.  Join the fun by being a cast or crew member of the Freshman Plays.  Stop by Mrs. Swetlik’s desk in 
the B hall to pick up a Call Out Sheet or take one from the theater bulletin board.  Completed forms are due on 

or before March 5. 

St. Baldrick’s:  Lake Central High School will be hosting its annual Saint Baldrick's event on Friday, March 

15. Anyone interested in shaving or supporting this event should see Mrs. Ohlenkamp in C333 or Mrs. Rokita 

in D204. They will be hosting a fundraiser from 3:30 - 8:30pm on Monday, February 26 at Dairy Queen in 

Schererville. 

 

 

 
 

 


